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Year 2 Newsletter 
For our Unit of Art this term, the children have been exploring and collecting. In our sec-

ond lesson, the children worked in small groups to create pictures out of natural materi-

als they could collect in the playground or on the field. They enjoyed working creatively 

in small groups, and were really impressed with their compositions.  



Year 2 News... 
Music 

The children have really enjoyed learning in our Music lessons this term. We have         

enjoyed learning to play the glockenspiel to the bet, and to compose their own music.   

Computing 

The children have learned many valuable skills this term. They are now all competent at 

logging on to a computer with their partner, and can access a given website. The children 

have been learning about algorithms using Beebots both online and in the classroom.  



Year 2 News... 

African Drumming 

The children had a fantastic time in their African Drumming session with Ray. They each 

had a drum and learnt several new rhythms and chants, and really enjoyed following it 

together. Everyone was able to take part in the session, and all of the children left the 

hall afterwards with big smiles! 



Year 2 News... 

Year 2 were able to show their Purple Learning value of curiosity in Forest School this 

term. We wrapped up warm and learnt about why it is so important to dress                  

appropriately for the weather. They were able to go out into the snowy weather, and   

explore the grounds, thinking about why some areas remained snow free while others 

were snowy, which creatures had made animal tracks in the playgrounds and fields, and 

even saw some frozen raindrops! As we were so chilly, we had a hot chocolate to warm 

us up at the end! 


